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MEMORANDUM FOR: Denwood F. Ross, Deputy Director
-|

Division of Project fianagement, NRR
,

FROM: Norman C. Moseley, Director
Division of Reactor Op ions Inspection, I

SUSJECT: NCH0 SEr EDURE CHANGES AND PLANT MODIFICATIONS RESULTING
".o 7, 1979, ORDER

Enclosed are our inspectors' findings with regard to plant modifications~ ~ -

and to changes to Rancho Seco procedures resulting from the May 7,1979, Order

by the Commission. We find the procedures to be adequate except as noted in

Item 2. Further, our inspector audited the operators' and senior cperators'

understanding of these procedures, and we find their understanding of these

procedures to be adequate.

fY "
/| herman C. Poseley

' rrOs

Director
Division of Reactor

Operations Inspection
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement

Enclosure: Memo J. L. Crews, RV to
N. C. Moseley dated June 18, 1979

cc: J. L. Crews, RV

CONTACT: H. A. Wilber, TP
49-28180
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